
As a father of a six week old baby girl, my priority is her safety and wellbeing. Bill SB 978 and its 
amendments do nothing to protect the public, but rather limit law abiding citizens from being able to 
protect themselves and their families.  
Citing a study done by John Lott of the crime prevention research center, CHL holders commit crime 1/7 
as often as police officers. By enforcing this bill on the public would be disarming the most law abiding 
members of our society.  
If your true goal is to make our society a safer place I would focus your attention on the drug and mental 
health problems plaguing our states citizens. Vote NO on SB 978, it does nothing but tie the hands of law 
abiding citizens behind their back. I am the first line of defense for my family and I, don't take that right 
away from me.  
Sincerely  
Jeff Klug  
 


